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 Dominic Brett COMMNT2016/2648/P 08/06/2016  19:16:15 I wish to register my strongest protest. This application fails to provide any reasonable guarantees as to 

the risk of subsidence to our property next door. Nor does it appear to address adequately the integrity 

of the root base of the substantial tree that is growing in Number 23, any damage to which could have 

serious implications for us at Number 25. 

In addition, we have been subjected to a barrage of planning applications of late - from number 27 

opposite, the hotel in Frognal behind us and now this. The works include a basement and will 

necessarily entail substantial digging works, noise and disruption.
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